Joanne Pease

I would like to submit to the planning committee that voluntary is different from required
submission. Fairness means fair to all the residents of this state. Not having our side of the state pay
for all the other sides green agenda. We are small business owners and small landowners and don't
like getting stuck with all these dictates imposed on us by some individuals that don't have any idea
what our lives are like. Handing down edicts from on high to someone that has no responsibility for
your problems and no lobby at the state level to fight for us little guys is completely unfair.

I would like to request that Ecology's deadline be extended so our rural county commissioners,
property rights advocates, and agricultural groups can be equal participants in the rulemaking if we
have to live by their rules.

Please be flexible in following federal or state practice guidelines.

Thank you for your consideration



